
  
 

 
From: David Maltby [mailto:dmaltbyjr@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 08, 2010 11:28 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB33 

I am writing to let you know that I am opposed to any scheme that would allow the 
government to take over the management of my retirement accounts. I am an adult and 
perfectly capable of managing my own affairs. I began contributing to private retirement 
accounts precisely for the reason that, due to the government's incompetent management, 
I knew I could not rely on Social Security. The funds in these accounts are private 
property, and to seize them, whether outright or by "managing" them for me against my 
will, would be a gross violation of individual human rights. Please keep your hands off 
my money. 
  
Yours truly, 
David S. Maltby, Jr. 
4950 N. Wolcott Ave. 
unit #2 
Chicago, IL 60640 
  
 


